From: Mary [N

Sent: 24 July 2024 23:15
To: Planning
Subject: Application 2024/2771/A

T have just read about the application above, for a Leyland store. T oppose this application. We have the
excellent Belsize Hardware store in the next block along, in a small parade of local shops, restaurants etc on
Haverstock Hill. There is no need or demand for a Leyland.

Mary Richardson
Pond Street resident



